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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 
ORD No. 1149 , s. 2023 
 
TO  : Schools Division Superintendents 
    
 
 
 
FROM  : WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III  
   Regional Director 
    
SUBJECT      :  Announcement of the 2023 Batang Matibay Awardees 
 
DATE  : October 31, 2023 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
1. The DepEd External Partnerships Service in partnership with Nestlé 

Philippines, Inc. are pleased to announce the 2023 Batang Matibay 
Awardees. The Hen. Pio Del Pilar Elementary School 1, SDO Makati City and 
Las  Piñas  Elementary  School,  SDO  Las  Piñas  City  ranked  no.  7  and  10 
respectively in the national level. 
 

2. In this connection, the learner-awardees and school-awardees are informed of 
the awarding ceremony which will be conducted anytime from November 6-
17, 2023 in Manila. For inquiries, please contact Ms. Marie Alexis Lizares, 
Nestle  Philippines  at  MarieAlexis.Lizares@ph.nestle.com  or  Ms.  Davedinah 
Cometa, DepEd External Partnerships at externalpartnerships@deped.gov.ph 
or davedinah.cometa@deped.gov.ph. 
 

3. Attached is copy of Memorandum EPS No. 10- 477 s. 2023 and Memorandum 
EPS No. 09-315 s. 2023 of Director Margarita Consolacion C. Ballesteros, for 
reference. 
 

4. For immediate dissemination. 
 
 
 

Incl: as stated 
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